PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT

Title: Updates to Radiation Safety Significance Determination Process (SDP)

Date(s) and Time(s): October 21, 2020, 10:00 AM to 11:30 AM

The time of the meeting is local to the jurisdiction where the meeting is being held.
Location: Teleconference

Category: This is a Category 2 meeting. The public is invited to participate in this meeting by
discussing regulatory issues with the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) at
designated points identified on the agenda.

Purpose: Discuss changes the staff is considering for IMC 0609, App C and D and their
corresponding basis documents IMC 0308, Att 3, App C and D. Presentation material will
be shared via this announcement prior to meeting date.

Contact: David Garmon

301-415-3512
david.garmon@nrc.gov

Bridge Number Pass Code

Teleconference: (877) 563-5287 3043824



Time

10:00 am
10:10 am
11:00 am
11:20 am
11:30 am

PUBLIC MEETING AGENDA

Updates to Radiation Safety Significance Determination Process (SDP)
October 21, 2020, 10:00 AM to 11:30 AM

Teleconference

Topic Speaker
Introductions All Participants
RP SDP Updates NRC Staff
Discussion NRC Staff and Industry Reps
Questions All

Adjourn NRC Staff



The NRC provides reasonable accommodation to individuals with disabilities where appropriate. If reasonable
accommodation is needed to participate in this meeting, or if a meeting notice, transcript, or other information
from this meeting is needed in another format (e.g., Braille, large print), please notify the NRC meeting contact.
Determinations on requests for reasonable accommodation will be made on a case-by-case basis.
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Link to meeting details: https://www.nrc.gov/pmns/mtg?do=details&Code=20201205

Commission's Policy Statement on "Enhancing Public Participation in NRC Meetings"
67 Federal Register 36920, May 28, 2002

The policy statement may be found on the NRC website
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/commission/policy/67fr36920.html






